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Follow us on social media!

Congratulations to Lynn Klatt for winning the 
Kermit Oliver-signed Kachinas Hermès scarf!It seems hard to believe that in this year of a pandemic, when events of all types 

have been cancelled or altered, our Hearts in the Arts Memberships and Gala 
revenue increased 17 percent over 2019-2020!  Because of COVID restrictions, 
our in-person event on March 4 was scaled back with less expense, resulting 
in overall net income increasing by 27 percent over last year! These dollars will 
directly help McLennan arts students through scholarships, emergency grants, 
master classes, and equipment needs. We are grateful to our sponsors, volun-
teers, and  to the amazing leadership of our 2020-2021 Honorary Hearts in the 
Arts Chairs Dr. Eddie and Ellie Morrison.
We are also grateful to our longtime friends Cynthia and Ray Perry and our new 
friend Tom Leath for making the Scarf in the Arts drawing possible this year. 
The Scarf in the Arts drawing alone resulted in $7,100 in revenue for McLennan 
arts! Congratulations to Dr. Adam Ylitalo and Lynn Klatt for winning these beauti-
ful treasures that were designed and autographed by internationally recognized 
artist Kermit Oliver! 
We are excited to announce that 2022 will mark the 20th Anniversary of the 
Hearts in the Arts Gala. The bar has been set high, so we hope to see you next 
year for another season of McLennan Theatre and a fabulous Gala event.

2020-2021 Honorary Hearts in the Arts Chairs 
Dr. Eddie and Ellie Morrison. 

http://www.facebook.com/McLennanFoundation
https://twitter.com/MCCFoundation1
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Pictures Courtesy of Clif- Ann Paris

ClueClueThe MusicalThe Musical
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Enjoy More Gala pictures at www.facebook.com/McLennanFoundation/

ClueClueThe MusicalThe Musical

http://www.facebook.com/McLennanFoundation/
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2021 MCC Foundation Hearts in the Arts Gala Sponsors
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2020-2021 Hearts in the Arts Members

Hearts in the Arts Executive Directors
Ellie and Dr. Eddie Morrison (Honorary Chairs)

Hearts in the Arts Executive Producers
Virginia and Dr. Donald K. Lewis

Hearts in the Arts Choreographers
Sherry and Joe Beard | Melissa and Brian Bivona | Erin and Bob Davis | Cynthia and Greg Evans

Drs. Johnette and Stanley McKown | Cynthia and Ray Perry | Drs. Ruth and Bill Pitts 
 Nelwyn and Dr. Ross Reagan | Betsy and Dr. Phillip Reeder

Hearts in the Arts Patrons
LaWanda and Dr. Wilbur Ball | Nancy and Dr. Donald Balmos | Carolyn and Rick Brophy 
Community Bank & Trust | Cindy and William Dietz, Sr. | Bonnie and Winfred Emmons

Jean and Richard Fallas | Dr. Bronwen Forbay and Dr. Randy Umstead | Ramona and Dr. Frank Graves 
Marsha and Heyward Green | Linda and John Hatchel | Susan Taylor and Stephen Heyde

Corinne and Dr. Phillip Rhodes | Lorraine Stansel | Alice and Judge Ken Starr | Elaine and Terry Stevens 
Glenda Strum | Leah and Ted Teague | Drs. May Woo and George Ken-Hsi Wang 

Hearts in the Arts Sustainers
Edana and Dr. Phillip Croyle | Ellen and Ray Deaver | Susie Farley | Nell and Jim Hawkins | Barbara and Dr. Fred Hills 

Carey Hobbs | Lynn Klatt | Nancy Moore | Drs. Dianne and J. Clay Sawyer | Drs. Cynthia and Jim SoRelle
Lise Uhl and Tommy Edds

Friends of the Arts
Lu Ann and Dr. Bond Browder | Cassy Burleson | Edana and Dr. Phillip Croyle | Bryan Fonville | Alison and Dr. Eugene Fung 

Judy and Jim Haller | Beverly and Harry Harelik | Anne Jolli�  | Nancy and William McGovern, Jr. 
Sara and Dr. Rodney Richie | Richard Shanley | Elizabeth Taylor | Paula Unger and Michael Vieregg | Greta Watson 

ClueClueThe MusicalThe Musical
WE GRATEFULLY 
ACKNOWLEDGE 
THOSE WHO HELPED 
MAKE THE MCC 
FOUNDATION’S 19TH 
ANNUAL HEARTS IN 
THE ARTS GALA 
A SUCCESS! 
MCC Foundation Gala 
Committee:
Ellie and Dr. Eddie Morrison 
(Honorary Chairs), Len Brown, Dr. 
Sandra Goss, Linda Hatchel, Nell 
Hawkins, Heather Lanford, Missy 
Larson, Mary Perez, Cynthia Perry, 
Betsy Reeder, Dr. Dianne Saw-
yer, Belinda Shelburne, Priscilla 
Stinnett, Glenda Strum, Lindsey 
Vanek; MCC Foundation staff: 
Neyra Bazaldua, Shelley Cotten, 
Rose DeLeon, and Kim Patterson

Visual and Performing 
Arts Division:
Chris Cole, Randy Dockendorf, 
Donna Flowers, Dr. Bronwen 
Forbay, Kathleen Laundy, Mandy 
Morrison, Kelly Parker, Joe Taylor, 
Lise Uhl, and Nick Webb

MCC Administration and 
Staff

Dr. Johnette McKown, Dr. Fred 
Hills, Dr. Chad Eggleston; Lisa 
Elliott, Jennifer Norman, Clif-Ann 
Paris  and the MCC Marketing & 
Communications Department; 
Chief Clayton Williams and the 
MCC Police Department; Robert 
Fajardo, Dianne Feyerherm, Maria 
Hernandez, Bryan Mohan, Elaine 
Ortega, Victor Porres, Dave Ra-
chuig, and the MCC Physical Plant 
Staff; Mario Leal, Jeremy Lindley, 
Benny Prnka, Darrel Ross, Stas 
Voskoboinikov, and the MCC Infor-
mation Technology Department. 

MCC Student Volunteers

MCC Presidential Scholars: Jackie 
Galvan, Yuli Lopez, Lee Mathews, 
Edwin Rodriguez, Brianna San-
som, and Emily Santander 
 MCC Music Student Association: 
Sally Cross, Atira Crouch, Sean 
Hunter, and Elizabeth Infante

2021 Hearts in the Arts “Clue: The Musical” Gala
continued



WINTER 2020-SPRING 2021 | 5

We would like thank our four outgoing board members for their six years of service to the MCC Founda-
tion, from 2015-2020. Judge Rex Davis, Nashim Hamilton, Doug McDurham, and Ellie Morrison served 
the Foundation in numerous roles and aided our mission of promoting high-quality education that en-
riches our diverse community. Each was presented with a note of thanks and a custom ceramic bowl to 
commemorate their time of service to the Foundation.

Many thanks to these outgoing board members for six years of distinguished service to the Foundation.

Judge Rex Davis Nashim Hamilton

Doug McDurham Ellie Morrison

Recognizing Outgoing MCC
Foundation Board Members
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The 2021-2022 scholarship application period ended on January 15, and the scholarship committee 
members have started the review process of approximately 500 applications. The scholarship com-
mittee includes faculty, staff, and MCC Foundation board members who work under the guidance of 
Scholarship Coordinator, Shelley Cotten. We appreciate the scholarship committee for the work they do 
to match students with scholarship awards. For the 2020-2021 academic year, the MCC Foundation 
awarded 496 scholarships totaling $445,471! 

Since Sept. 1, 2020, 28 new scholarship funds have been established at the MCC Foundation. Scholar-
ship awards would not be possible without the generosity of our donors who believe in the life-changing 
work performed each day at McLennan Community College. 

The Foundation’s second scholarship application period for the 2021-2022 academic year will be open 
from May 1 – May 15 at https://mclennan.academicworks.com/users/sign_in. For more information re-
garding Foundation scholarships, contact Scholarship Coordinator Shelley Cotten at scotten@mclennan.
edu or 254.299.8818.  
  

MCC Foundation Scholarship 
Update

https://mclennan.academicworks.com/users/sign_in
mailto:scotten%40mclennan.edu%20?subject=
mailto:scotten%40mclennan.edu%20?subject=
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Best flavor

NISOD HONOREES EXEMPLIFY
MCC EXCELLENCE

One of the important ways the MCC Foundation supports McLennan’s success is through our  
funding of Professional Development for faculty and staff. This support includes funding travel,  
conferences, trainings, retreats, and other opportunities to keep us all at the top of our profession. 
This also includes sponsoring the Piper Award given in the fall, and the NISOD (National Institute for 
Staff and Organizational Development) Awards each spring. 

The NISOD awards are voted on by our colleagues to recognize those among us who best exemplify 
the outstanding, student-centric spirit of McLennan Community College. Nominations are collected 
through the Professional Development office and voted on by the PD Committee. 

We are proud to recognize the following five people who have been selected by their peers as our 
2020-2021 NISOD award winners:

A note from her nominator:
“Becky is an incredible professor.  As a social worker, she exem-
plifies selflessness and is committed to her students’ success.  
She is passionate about teaching and pours her heart out in all 
of her assignments and instruction.  She is willing to change her 
pedagogy to adapt to student learning styles and goes above 
and beyond to ensure that they are successful.  Additionally, she 
cares deeply for each of her students, treating each with dignity 
and respect.”

Becky Boggus
 Adjunct Instructor in Mental Health/Social Work

A note from her nominators:
“Amy is a bright light on this campus. She’s kind and gener-
ous, and willing to help anyone in need.”  Another said: “Dr. 
Antoninka’s philosophy classes cultivate our students to grow 
into the people they were meant to be. She is a master teacher 
in the classroom and wise mentor outside the classroom. Her 
lessons don’t just last a semester, they instill a lifetime of long-
ing for deep knowledge and truth. She inspires students to reach 
higher and search intentionally for the good life they want to live. 
Dr. A, as her students call her, is a champion, and thankfully, our 
champion. We are so fortunate she is one of us.”

Dr. Amy Antoninka
Professor of Philosphy 
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A note from her nominators:
“Lori is the glue that holds our department together.  She always 
knows who to contact to solve your problem. She is extremely 
pleasant to work with, always calm, and just a delight.  She is a 
Class act!”  Another writes: “Lori is the MVP of the science de-
partment. If you have a question, Lori knows the answer or how 
to find it. If anything needs to be done, Lori knows how to do it or 
to find somebody that does. Lori is the cog that keeps this divi-
sion running!”  

Lori Caceres
 Senior Administrative Secretary for Math and Sciences

A note from her nominators:
“I can’t say enough about Kayla.  She always is going above and 
beyond in everything she does. Kayla worked tirelessly during 
the COVID transition to help faculty be prepared to teach online.  
She is an amazing instructor and helped teach over 100 faculty 
during spring and summer, assisting them in their transition to 
online.”  Another said: “I would not have been able to do my job 
this year if it weren’t for her.”  

Kayla Willis
Instructional Designer in the Center for Teaching and Learning

A note from his nominator:
 “Boyce is a helper.  He is always willing to go out of his way to 
help anyone with any project or offer assistance with anyone 
who may need help.  Boyce is also smart, kind, and generous 
with his words and his time.  He stepped in and is leading Men-
tor/Mentee and was a big help with the transition to online  
during COVID.”

Boyce Wilson
Assistant Professor in Business

NISOD HONOREES EXEMPLIFY MCC EXCELLENCE
Continued
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McLennan Heroes

McLennan Community College students enrolled in 
Health Professions Programs have been volunteering 
alongside MCC faculty to help with the COVID-19  
vaccine distribution in McLennan County.

Students and faculty not only helped administer the 
COVID-19 vaccine, but they also provided other ser-
vices at the vaccination clinics, including greeting the 
public, helping with paperwork, and walking  
registrants through the vaccination process. 

We are proud of these students and faculty members 
for furthering MCC’s mission of educating our stu-
dents, while improving their lives and enriching our 
community. 

For more information regarding vaccines, please visit 
the Texas Department of State Health Services web-
site for frequently asked questions. 

MCC Presidential Scholar Edwin Rodriguez 
administers the COVID-19 vaccine.

MCC Medical Assistant students volunteering 
at the county COVID-19 vaccination site. 

http://Texas Department of State Health Services website
http://Texas Department of State Health Services website
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One thing we learned this year was how much 
we miss our friends when we cannot be together! 
In November, we mobilized the Presidential 
Scholars to deliver delicious cakes to our major 
donors. 

Our wonderful Presidential Scholars helped us 
deliver 25 “Highlander Hugs” to our community 
friends. The scholars who helped were delightful 
and really enjoyed the experience.  

We look forward to new opportunities to gather 
in 2021!

“Highlander Hug” Outreach

Presidential Scholars, Glenn Cashaw  
and Nallely Gonzalez.

Presidential Scholars, Killian McNeill and 
Julia Maldonado.

Presidential Scholars Edwin Rodriguez, Emily Santander, and Cade Pledger. 
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Men of Color Success Initiative Update

The Men of Color Success Initiative (MOC) has con-
tinued to foster relationships on campus and in our  
community. This winter, members of this program  
volunteered with Open Door Church of God in Christ 
and Douglass Visions Committee at their Food Distri-
bution and Shoe Drive. MOC students were thankful 
for the opportunity to give back to their community. 

Additionally, the Men of Color Success Initiative pro-
gram is thrilled to announce the first recipient of the 
Al Pollard, Sr. Men of Color Scholarship, Julius Mer-
riweather. Julius is currently an Art Major at MCC and 
is involved in multiple organizations around campus 
and in the community. Julius currently serves as the 
membership and recruitment chair of the Men of 
Color Leadership Council. 

The MCC Foundation is proud to have provided  
support dollars for the Men of Color Success Initia-
tive through a grant from the Cooper Foundation and 
gifts from private donors.

For more information on the Men of Color Suc-
cess Initiative, please contact Jovvanta Mason-
Gray at jmasongray@mclennan.edu. or by calling 
254.299.8851.

Julius Merriweather, first recipient of the Al 
Pollard Sr., Men of Color Scholarship.

Men of Color Success Initiative students 
volunteering at the Open Door Church of God 

(COGIC) in Christ Food Distribution and  
Shoe Drive.

mailto:jmasongray%40mclennan.edu?subject=
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McLennan Community College was recently awarded $112,500 as part of the Texas Higher Education 
Coordinating Board (THECB) Texas Reskilling Support Fund Grant Program. This program aims to help 
Texans affected by COVID-19 including displaced workers needing to gain new skills to re-enter the work-
force and also support students that left their pursuit of higher education before receiving a credential. 
MCC students who are interested in this program should complete the Reskilling Fund Application during 
the advising process.

Additionally, the College received $599,594 in funding from the Hispanic Serving Institution (HSI) Pro-
gram of the U.S. Department of Education for the first year of the College’s Title V project entitled “First 
Year Focus: Developing Academic and Co-Curricular Student Support Structures to Improve First Year 
Outcomes”. The College will receive a total of $2,901,555 over the next five years to continue develop-
ing this project. The project focuses on increasing the average first-year course completion, persistence, 
graduation, and transfer of Hispanic, low-income, and first-time-in-college students. 

For more information regarding McLennan grants, contact Resource Development Director Kathy McLen-
don at kmclendon@mclennan.edu or 254.299.8663.

MCC Foundation Grants Update

mailto:kmclendon%40mclennan.edu?subject=
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Alumni Employment Placement Rate for 2018-2019

The Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board conducts a study each year that requires institu-
tions to complete an Adult Learner follow-up report. The McLennan Office of Institutional Research 
and Effectiveness tracked the alums of 32 MCC programs. Their study revealed that 27 out of the 32 
programs had over a 90% education or employment placement rate, and 16 programs had a 100% 
placement rate. 

Below is a list of the programs with 100% successful placement. Congratulations to these programs 
that exhibit MCC excellence! Click here to view the full report. 

•Data Entry/Microcomputer Applications
•Certified Medical Assistant*
•Child Studies and Education
•Criminal Justice and Corrections
•Fire Academy
•Health Information Technology
•Hospitality Management*
•Interpreter Training*
•Law Enforcement Academy*

•Legal Assistant/ Paralegal*
•Office Technology Careers
•Operations Management*
•Paramedicine*
•Physical Therapist Assistant
•Respiratory Therapy*
•Veterinary Technology

*100% for two or more consecutive years

https://www.mclennan.edu/data/docs/other-reports/placement/2019_CB_116_Report.pdf
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	 If it is true what they say about being known by the company you keep, then 
McLennan Community College is in very good standing with very good company.   

	 Recently, the MCC Foundation has received two major gifts from community 
friends who wish to honor loved ones and support MCC through naming campus features.  

Greta and Murray Watson, Jr. Arbor

	 Since his passing in 2018, the Foundation has been working with friends and family of former state sena-
tor Murray Watson, Jr. to honor his many contributions to education in our community. This project included a 
generous gift from Brazos Higher Education Service Corporation, the company founded by Mr. Watson, to support 
students in their pursuit of higher education. 
	 As we considered various campus locations to honor Mr. Watson and his family, we proposed a structure 
similar to the Highland Arbor that has been so well received by faculty, staff, and students since it was completed 
in Fall 2019. Highland Arbor was funded entirely with donations from vendors and the family of Charles and Mary 
Evans, who loved McLennan and the work we do to change lives.  Similarly, the “Greta and Murray Watson, Jr. 
Arbor” will be funded by the Brazos gift to provide students a place to gather, rest, and enjoy the beautiful McLen-
nan campus. The site for the new arbor is in a highly visible and well-traveled space near the Enrollment Services 
Center and the Michaelis Academic Center.  As we write this, the college’s Associate Director of the Physical 
Plant, Brian Renegar, is gathering construction bids, and we anticipate a late spring ribbon cutting.  The arbor will 
be a fitting tribute to the Watson family and a permanent symbol of their deep care for students. 

Alice M. Starr Plaza

	 Anyone who has met Alice Starr knows that she does not do anything just a little; she gives her all to ev-
erything she undertakes. This passion for community and helping others 
has guided her efforts well before and since the Starrs arrived in Waco in 
2010 for her husband Ken to assume the presidency of Baylor University.  
In the years since, the Starrs have come to love McLennan Community 
College, and they have been central in bringing speakers to our campus 
that elevated the college in the public’s and students’ eyes. They also 
have been extraordinary hosts for our Presidential Scholars on their study 
tours to D.C., affording them the opportunity to meet with Supreme Court 
Chief Justice John Roberts, Justice Brett Kavanaugh, and to have an in-
sider’s tour of Mount Vernon where Alice served on the Advisory Board. 
	 Through a gift structured to support Presidential Scholarships, 
Ken Starr will honor his wife’s support of and enduring work with so many 
community organizations, including McLennan, Talitha Koum, Baylor Nursing, Central Texas Food Bank, Waco 
Symphony, and others. As part of this gift, college leadership has voted to name the plaza located at the center 
of campus between the Administration Building and the Ball Performing Arts Center in honor of Alice M. Starr. 
This plaza is a lovely gathering spot for students and it is frequently featured in McLennan “glamour shots.”  We 
plan a  community ribbon cutting for the new “Alice M. Starr Plaza” on April 19. 

by Kim Patterson, MS, APR, MCC Foundation Executive Director

The Company You Keep

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/
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Click the Picture above or click here to view the 
entire 2019-2020 Annual Report. 

Click here to view the mcc Foundation’s 
2019-2020 Audited Financial Statements

https://go.epublish4me.com/ebook/html/10105053#.YBnWxDSSm70
https://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/docs/MCCFdn20a--issued-1-13-21.pdf
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In Honor of Carmack Berryman
	Stan Bhend
In Honor of Dr. Elaine Fagner 
	Bailey Barnard
	Geovana Bernal
	Jeanie Berry
	Lasecret Caldera
	David Camarillo
	Christine Cumming
	Laynie Grisham
	Chelsea Hahn
	Macey Lucien
	Mallory MacCollister
	Emma Nors
	Mallori Overcast
	Ashley Sanchez
	Karen Thoede
In Honor of Marilyn Ginnane
	Jean Fallas
In Honor of Harry Harelik
	Drs. Gayland and Ann Sims
In Honor of Paul Hoffman’s Birthday	
	Laci Gerik
	Joe Hinojosa
	Allyson Huntley
	Natalie James
	Cayla Johnson
	Melinda Leazar
	Tina Lyles
	Letitia Monsey
	Jennifer Murray
	Victoria Rodriguez
	Diane Russo
	Kirk Schlemmer
	Carrie Tran
	Cindy Vincek
	Dee Wright

In Honor of K. Paul Holt
	Fred and Barbara Hills
In Honor of K. Paul Holt and Dr. Donna 
Miller
	Marsha and Heyward Green
In Honor of the MCC Foundation Staff 	
	Linda Hatchel
In Honor of Dr. Johnette McKown
	John and Jodi Tindell
In Honor of Dr. Donna Miller
	Drs. Dianne and Clay Sawyer
In Honor of Mary Perez and Mark Allan 
Halamik
	Amy Roe
In Honor of Paula Unger
	Michael Vieregg
In Honor of Nick Webb
	Lorraine Stansel
In Honor of Elena Westbrook on be-
half of Weaver
	Katie McGee
 In Memory of Kenneth Anderson
	Drs. Stanley and Johnette McKown
	Tom and Kathryn Proctor
In Memory of Royce Berger
	Neyra Bazaldua
	Cheryl Bond
	Central National Bank
     	 David Smith, Mosie Holley, and 	
		 Friends
	Mr. and Mrs. Keith Click
	Michael and Kathy Collins
	Andrew and Rose DeLeon
	Dina Dwyer-Owens
	Louis and Sara Jo Englander
	Nick and Fay Gutierrez
	Jim and Judy Haller
	Lloyd and Donna Hampe

	Sandy and Mike Hinton
	Ben and Sandra Hubenak
	Jim and Carrie Kruse
	Layne and Gayle Kruse
	Mary Ludwig
	Linda and Cedric McDonald
	Drs. Stanley and Johnette McK	own
	Dennis and Jan Michaelis
	D and C Milligan
	Stan and Nancy Mitchell
	Mr. and Mrs. Waydell Reynolds
	Elizabeth and Charlie Rigney
	Richard and Jean Roland
	David and Annette Scott
	John W. Spelman Co.
	Mike and Lisa Spitzer
	William and Nancy Stewart
	Ellen Thompson 
     	 Ann
     	 Cecilia
     	 Linda
     	 Margaret 
	Dave and Nancy Turley
	Bill and Kathy Wardlaw
In Memory of Brenda Bradley
	Patsy Barrington
	Wendy Bockelman
	Mr. and Mrs. James Bond
	Dr. C. Randall Bradley
	Lydia Bratcher
	Greg and Ginger Carroll
	Julie Corley
	Chason Disheroon
	Andra Evans
	Donna Flowers
	Faith Glatter
	Mrs. Charles Jaynes

Gifts to the Foundation
October 1 - December 31, 2020

 In Honor & In Memory
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	John E King
	Michele King
	Missy Kittner
	Myrl Luper
	William McKee
	Laura Miller
	Dr. and Mrs. Daniel Paniagua
	Kim and Frank Patterson
In Memory of Stephen Campbell
	Sandy and Mike Hinton
In Memory of Lucille Castillo
	Kim and Frank Patterson
In Memory of Russel Chalberg
	Sandy and Mike Hinton
In Memory of Donald Cotten
	Katie McGee
	Elena Westbrook
In Memory of Ryan Duty
	Kim and Frank Patterson
In Memory of Logan Fisher
	Reghan and Koby Chrisner
In Memory of David Fornoff
	Dorothy Fornoff
In Memory of Joseph Ginnane
	Jean Fallas
In Memory of Minerva Gonzalez
	Drs. Stanley and Johnette McKown
In Memory of Gene Gooch
	Drs. Harry and Louise Powell
In Memory of Malcolm Haberl
	Crystal Johnson
In Memory of Frances Ann Dalby Holt
	Kristi DeCluitt
	Holley Evans
	Elaine and Scott Fagner
	Marsha and Heyward Green

	Heart of Texas Builders Association
	Fred and Barbara Hills
	Greg and Elaine Hobbs
	Dr. Katherine Kelly
	James Lea
	Drs. Stanley and Johnette McKown
	Tom and Sherry Melecki
	Glenda Miller and Jerry Malesovas
	Kim and Frank Patterson
	Virginia Ritchison
	Dianne and J. Clay Sawyer
	David and Annette Scott
	Kay Vinzant
	Mark and BJ Wilson
In Memory of Jerry Jordan
	Bennie and Jeanie Fuelberg
In Memory of Betty Lou Marable
	Central National Bank 
	Darrell Rollins, Kristin McDonald, and 	
		 Friends
	Fulbright Winniford Attorneys-At-Law
	Jim and Judy Haller
	Harry and Beverly Harelik
	Nancy and David Lacy
	Henry M. Lewis, Sr.
	Henry M. Lewis, Jr.
	Henry (Sonny) and Gracile Lillard
	Charles and Anne Marie Lindley
	Chip and Jan Morris
	Phyllis Lewis Parsons
	Kim and Frank Patterson
	Sue Lewis Robinson
In Memory of Paul D Marable, Jr.
	Carl and Carol McIntosh
	Ron and Susan Nelson
In Memory of TJ Miller

	Drs. Stanley and Johnette McKown
	Kim and Frank Patterson
	Drs. Dianne and Clay Sawyer
	Don and Linda Stanford
In Memory of Charlie Moore
	Allen Glass Company
	Jim and Judy Haller
	Cynthia and Ray Perry
	Greta Watson
In Memory of David Nicolay
	Dr. Elaine and Scott Fagner
In Memory of Pat Pattillo
	Drs. Harry and Louise Powell
In Memory of James Pollard, Sr.
	Neyra Bazaldua
In Memory of Edward Rolan, Jr.
	James Alsup
	Rochelle and Blair Brunson
	Marian Carlsen
	Judge Rex and Donna Davis
	Paul and Sydney Easley
	Debra Guthrie and Gaylon Wilcox
	Mike and Ann Harder
	Sandy and Mike Hinton
	Colleen and Craig Kamradt
	Butch and Susan Luce
	Charles and Diane McDaniel
	John and Marsha Money
	John and Cheryl Potts
	Tim and Celeste Quiroz
	Delmond and Diane Rosenkranz
	Steven Short
	Mr. and Mrs. Don Simpson
	Jimmie Darrell and Melinda Simpson
	Kenneth J. and Carol Young
In Memory of Dutch Schroeder

Gifts to the Foundation
October 1 - December 31, 2020

 In Honor & In Memory
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Gifts to the Foundation
October 1 - December 31, 2020

 In Honor & In Memory
	Sandy and Mike Hinton
In Memory of Dr. John William Speck-
miear
	Judge Rex and Donna Davis
In Memory of Violet Turman
	Drs. Stanley and Johnette McKown
	Kim and Frank Patterson
In Memory of Charles and Dorothy 
Turner
	Dr. and Mrs. Robb Moses
In Memory of Jeff Willis
	Kim and Frank Patterson
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In Honor of Dr. Elaine Fagner
	Samantha Bleything
	Stephanie Mendoza
	Mallori Overcast
	Latoya Palmer
	Terry Brewington Patterson
	Karen Thoede
In Honor of David and Cindy Hibbard	
	Mace and Jennifer Hibbard
In Honor of Dr. Charlotte Laughlin
	Fred and Barbara Hills
In Honor of Kristi Patton
	Laura Conrad
In Honor of Judge Ken and Alice Starr
	Carla Haynes-Clowe
In Memory of Bonnie Alexander
	Philip J. Bukowski
	Elaine, Scott, and Peggy Fagner
	Geology Field Course Family
In Memory of Kenneth Anderson
	David and Annette Scott
In Memory of Kari Dulin Baker
	Ann and Wayne Duncan
In Memory of Royce Berger
	Virginia and Joe Ellis
	Lee Mueller, Jr.
In Memory of Brenda Bradley
	Ann and Wayne Duncan
	MCC LLC Division
	Susan Nolan
	Denise Neumann
	Kathy Owens
	Elaine Sury
	Dr. and Mrs. Terry W. York
In Memory of Logan Fisher
	Darla Fisher
	Erica Johnson 

In Memory of Fran Gaffney
	Dr. Elaine Fagner
In Memory of Minerva Gonzalez
	Fred and Barbara Hills
In Memory of Gene Gooch
	Roger and Linda Cheek
In Memory of Cindy Hibbard
	Carla Bollinger
	Aurele Frankfurters
	Rosalie Grady
	Julia Karnstedt
	Kristen Kubala
	Barbara Lewis
	Jasper Liu
	Sandy and Skip Londos
	Anne Lutz
	Deborah Modde
	Cynthia Pullinger
	Fred and Robin Schneider
	Erin and Andy Wyatt
	Tabrea and Jim Yunker
In Memory of David Hibbard
	Steven and Kayla Rosas
In Memory of David and Cindy Hibbard
	Kathrine Avellone
	Karen Coakley
	Ann Davis Garvin
	Sasha Gerritson and Eugene Jarvis
	Mace and Jennifer Hibbard
	Burton and Joyce Sponhaltz
In Memory of Frances Dalby Holt
	Alex and Chilan Shiu
In Memory of Mary Imeri
	Dr. Elaine Kolter Fagner and Scott 
Fagner
In Memory of Kathyrne Mae Johnson
	Drs. Stanley and Johnette McKown

	Kim and Frank Patterson
In Memory of Jerry Jordan
	Sonya Willis
In Memory of Wanda Kilstrom
	Ed Solano
	Arlene Schwarz
In Memory of Mildred Fay Wise 
Laughlin
	Chery and Terry Bohde
	Ann and Wayne Duncan
	Debra Fultz
	Fred and Barbara Hills
	Kim and Frank Patterson
	Mary Sides
	Preston Lynn Waller
In Memory of Betty Marable
	David and Jean Dickson
	Dr. Eddie and Ellie Morrsion
	Paula Barfield Unger
In Memory of Ricky Maxey
	Dr. Elaine and Scott Fagner
In Memory of T J Miller
	Alex and Chilan Shiu
In Memory of Eduardo Paz
	Dr. Elaine Fagner
In Memory of Jean Phillips
	Don Hurst
	Drs. Stanley and Johnette McKown
	Kim and Frank Patterson
In Memory of Prudencio Rodriguez
	Mr. and Mrs. James Paniagua
In Memory of Tom Salome
	Harry and Beverly Harelik
	Paul and Carol McClinton
	Kim and Frank Patterson
In Memory of Emmie Schneider
	Trey and Cathy Schneider

Gifts to the Foundation
January 1 - March 31, 2021

 In Honor & In Memory
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Gifts to the Foundation
January 1 - March 31, 2021

 In Honor & In Memory
In Memory of Dorothy Sykora
	Drs. Stanley and Johnette McKown
	Kim and Frank Patterson
	Sid and Judy Ross
	David and Annette Scott
In Memory of Devin Shon Trujillo
	Dr. Elaine and Scott Fagner
In Memory of Violet Turman
	Kim and Frank Patterson 
	Sid and Judy Ross
In Memory of Doug Wedemeyer
	Michael and Sandy Hinton
	Alex and Chilan Shiu
In Memory of Jeff Willis
	Donnie and Cathy Hagan

www.mclennan.edu/foundation

Contact Us

 

Rose DeLeon
Executive Secretary, MCC Foundation

rdeleon@mclennan.edu
254.299.8604

Kim Patterson, MS, APR
Executive Director

kpatterson@mclennan.edu
254.299.8606

Neyra Bazaldua, MBA
Coordinator, Special Events 

& Alumni Engagement  
nbazaldua@mclennan.edu 

254.299.8481

Shelley Cotten, MBA
Coordinator, Operations & Scholarships 

scotten@mclennan.edu
254.299.8818

Kathy McLendon, MHSA 
Director, Resource Development

kmclendon@mclennan.edu
254.299.8663
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Front row, left to right: Nell Hawkins, Dr. Johnette McKown (Secretary), Judge Vicki Menard, Linda Hatchel (Chair), 
Missy Larson, Glenda Strum, and Priscilla Stinnett

Middle row, left to right: Rick Brophy (Vice-Chair), Alfred Solano, Elisa Rainey, Mary Perez, Nashim Hamilton, 
and Ellie Morrison 

Back row, left to right: Dr. Donald K. Lewis, Ted Teague, Charlie Moore, Judge Rex Davis, Trammell Kelly, Dr. Andrew 
Canham, and Kim Patterson (Executive Director)

Not Pictured: Judge Vikram Deivanayagam, Bill Dietz, Jr., Dr. Sandra Goss, Doug McDurham, Betsy Reeder, J. Clay 
Sawyer, M.D., and Geneva Watley

2020 MCC Foundation Board of Directors
 

The McLennan Community College Foundation is committed to enriching the college and the communities it serves  
by supporting its 9,000 students, 850 faculty and staff members, and by improving facilities on our 200-acre campus.  

The MCC Foundation Board of Trustees leads the Foundation in these endeavors.

2021 MCC Foundation Board of Directors

Rick Brophy (Chair)
Len Brown

Dr. Andrew Canham
Judge Vik Deivanayagam  

(Treasurer)
Bill Dietz, Jr.

 Deidra Emerson
Dr. Sandra Goss

Dana Hassell

Lind Hatchel (Past Chair)
Nell Hawkins

Trammell Kelly
Missy Larson

Dr. Donald K. Lewis
Dr. Johnette McKown (Secretary)

Judge Vicki Menard
Kim Patterson (Executive Director)

Mary Perez

Elisa Rainey
Betsy Reeder (Vice-Chair)

J. Clay Sawyer, M.D. 
Alfred Solano
Earl Stinnett

Priscilla Stinnett
Glenda Strum

Ted Teague
Geneva Watley


